
NOTICE TO ALL PATIENTS 
Acknowledgement of participation in the West Virginia Board 

of Pharmacy Controlled Substances Monitoring Program 

 

Efforts are being made to control prescription drug abuse. Please be 

advised that ALL patients will have their prescription history reviewed 

by Dr. Walls with the West Virginia Board of Pharmacy Controlled 

Substance Monitoring Program prior to any prescription being written. 

If you have been prescribed a controlled substance recently, your 

prescribing physician may be notified by our office prior to receiving 

new prescriptions. 

 

I have read and understand this acknowledgement of WV Board of 

Pharmacy Controlled Substance Monitoring Program Search. 

 

Patient or Guardian: 

 

Signature__________________________________________________ 

 

Date____________________________________________________________________________ 


